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1.0 Recommendations 
 
1.1 That the contents be noted. 
 
2.0 Purpose of Report 
 
2.1 To report the current position with regard to decommissioning costs for 

the existing Etwall Leisure Centre Swimming Pool.  
 
3.0 Detail 
 
3.1 There are no decommissioning costs for the existing swimming pool 

within the budget for the new Community Leisure Centre. 
  

The Governors of John Port School have made an application for 
funding to Derbyshire County Council to convert the existing swimming 
pool into a temporary examination centre shortly after the pool closes.  
Funding is yet to be confirmed and may, in any event, be inadequate 
given the age and nature of the plant, the asbestos in the ceiling panels 
and other unforeseen hazards once intrusive investigations are 
completed.  Ultimately the building will be demolished to make way for 
further development. 
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